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Since the start of the spring term we have been learning all about inspirational local people – Lillian Ream, Octavia Hill and Thomas Clarkson. We have been looking closely at each individual’s characteristics, how they influenced society during their time in history and their continuing influences in the modern day. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In maths we have investigated measurement, time and converting units – it’s all very interesting. In science we have started researching ‘sound’ and have learnt how the ear works.
Eagles

This term we are learning about Greek Mythology and Ancient Greece. In our PE lessons we have started to learn Greek dancing, this has been fun so far. 
In maths we have been studying quadrilaterals, triangles and angles. During our English lessons we have been learning about playscripts, how they are put together – we are even hoping to write our own.
Owls

We have started a fun topic this term looking at ‘Superheroes’. We really enjoyed the book “Supertato”, we had fun trying to catch the ‘Evil Pea’ in the traps we had made (we did capture him and he is now safe in the freezer!). In class we have built our own Superhero Headquarters complete with a Bat Cave where we can plan to save the world or relax and read. 
In maths we are learning about 3D shapes, we are counting in 2s and learning to have ‘one more’ or ‘one less’ in a group.
Penguins
 In Robins we have been learning about Florence Nightingale and how she was the founder of modern nursing. 
The girls in class had fun dressing up in period nursing costumes whilst the boys dressed as modern day nurses. In maths we are working really hard on our times tables. In science we are looking at baby animals.
Robins
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